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A N N O U N C E M E N T 

The Canadian Guidance and Counselling Association is pleased to 
announce that Dr. Jacques Perron will assume the position of Editor of the 
Canadian Counsellor in the near future. Manuscripts to be considered for 
publication should now be sent to: 

Dr. Jacques Perron 
Dept. of Psychology 
University of Montreal 
Box 6128, Station A 
Montreal, Quebec 
H3C 3J7 


